
IMPORTANT SENIOR INFORMATION

• Yearbook Baby Pictures
ALL Baby pictures were due. Need to be sent ASAP to Mr. Pevny

• Senior Memories
You can fill out a senior memory form go to the link on the high school website and fill out 
your memory on a google doc. IMMEDIATELY 
(also send a “senior memory” photo if you’d like).

• Friends REDO Photos
If you have ANY photos of you and a friend in 9th Grade and 12 th grade 
please email to Mr. Pevny (Due January 4th)

• Quarantine Hobbies
If you have ANY of these please email to Mr. Pevny (Due January 4th)

• Seniors and their Cars
If you have ANY of these please email to Mr. Pevny (Due January 4th)

• Ready  for School Selfie
If you have ANY of these please email to Mr. Pevny (Due January 4th)

• Seniors and their Siblings
Take a photo with your brother or sister and  please email to Mr. Pevny (Due January 4th)

EVERYTHING GETS EMAILED TO MR. PEVNY AT:  wpevny@nmpsd.org
The email must include:  your name / what the photo is for / who are you pictured with and/
or what are you doing.

• Yearbook Ad Space
Go to the high school website to find the form link. 

• Yearbook Orders
Below is the link to the Yearbook Order site. ALL orders are done online. 


